STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, October 29, 1968

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

"Our love to God arises out of our want; His love to us, out of His fulness." -- Salt Cellars.

DEAR GRADUATE:

Don't forget to fill out and return the application for graduation by October 31. The forms are available in the Registrar's Office.

ASB PROJECT

We have made arrangements with the King County Blook Bank for a blood drive to be held on November 18-20. Please give if you can. These donations will be applied to the Northwest College account.

AN INVITATION

The students of Speech 173 invite you to attend their panel discussion on the subject of "What is the optimum membership desireable for the most efficient operation of a church?" It will be held Friday, November 1, 2nd period.

RIDE NEEDED

Cheryl Stubblefield needs a ride on weekdays after 2 p.m. to Bellevue.

JOB OPPORTUNITIES

- (1) There is a job for a girl with clerking experience in a drug store.
- (2) Yard work for a month or two on Fridays and Saturdays...at a doctor's home.
- (3) Maintenance work.
- (4) Waiter and night cook needed at Farrell's Ice Cream Parlor...15 to 20 hours per week.
- (5) Service station work...apply with Dick Bermester (SH 6-0527)...Crossroads Union Station...from 4-10 p.m....\$2.00 per hour beginning.

 SEE MISS GUY FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT THESE JOBS.

REGARDING DEFERRED PAY ACCOUNTS

The second installment (1/3 of tuition, board and room) is due November 1. Accounts are considered delinquent unless this schedule is met. The only exceptions are those who have made satisfactory arrangements with the Business Office.

FROM THE BUSINESS OFFICE

A four percent carrying charge will be assessed to all accounts on the balance due as of October 31...as provided in the financial policy.

DEADLINE

November 8 is the deadline for dropping a course for the Autumn Quarter.

STUDENT COUNCIL

Student Council will be Wednesday, October 30, at 8:30 p.m. in the ASB Office at the SUB.

PARKING CARS

Students are to park only in their designated areas. On-campus students are not to drive their cars to class. Men living in C. C. Beatty Hall should not park in the annex lot.